
76th
STREET

Milwaukee County Department of 
Transportation is scheduled to begin 
reconstructing S. 76th Street (CTH U) from 
S. County Line Road to S. Creekview Court. 
Construction is anticipated to begin in early 
May 2025, with a scheduled completion in the 
fall of 2025. 

Athena Kuhl 
Senior Public Involvement Specialist
(414) 215-0379 
akuhl@kapurinc.com

Lauren Justus 
Milwaukee County Construction Leader
(414) 651-4314
lauren.justus@milwaukeecountywi.gov

The following work is scheduled to take place as 
part of the project: 

•	 Reconstruction of the existing pavement structure 
and replacing it with concrete pavement, road signs, 
painted lane markings, and landscaping. 

•	 Improvement of various roadway culvert crossings 
and replacement of driveway culverts along the 
corridor. 

•	 Repair the box culvert on S. 76th Street (CTH U) just 
north of S. Creekview Court.

•	 Repair the box culvert on S. 76th Street (CTH U) just 
south of W. Oakwood Road.

•	 S. 76th Street (CTH U) closed to thru traffic from                     
W. South County Line Road to north of S. Creekview 
Court.

•	 W. Oakwood Road, closed to thru traffic at S. 76th 
Street (CTH U).

•	 Access will be maintained to businesses and 
residents.
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PROJECT OVERVIEW
Reconstruction Project
S. County Line Road to S. Creekview Court



STAY UP TO DATE!
For additional information, or 
if you would like to be added 
to the S. 76th Street (CTH U) 
distribution list to receive 
future project updates, please 
contact Athena Kuhl at 
akuhl@kapurinc.com

In coordination with various other 
projects listed below:                               

Intersection at S. 76th 
Street (CTH U) & CTH G                         
(W. 6 Mile Road) closure.

WIS 100 (W. Ryan Road) 
closed from 60th Street to 
WIS 36 (W. Loomis Road).

The detour route is as follows: 
Motorists are encouraged to use 
W. Rawson Avenue, I-94/41 North-
South, and County Road K to get 
around the closures.
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It is important to be safe in the 
construction work zone. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
PATIENCE!


